
Student Notices   

Monday, October 28, 2024 

 

• Grade 12 students Queen’s University is here today in Room 103 starting at 12:50 pm. Come ask 
your questions and find out more about the programs they offer.   
 

• Tomorrow Oct 29, both Grade 11 and 12 students are invited to the University of Victoria’s 
Engineering Faculty talk. Come learn more about the engineering opportunities at UVIC.  

 
• Attention all swimmers! Practices have now resumed at Minoru pool on Monday and Thursday 

mornings from 7 to 8 am. Practices will remain at Minoru until the end of our season. 
 

• Attention to all students: There are still unclaimed Student ID in the office. If you haven’t received 
yours, please come to the office and collect your IDs.  
 

• This is a message from the Counselling Team. Thank you to all who have applied for a Here4Peers 
Youth Facilitator position. After careful deliberation, we have selected 18 leaders this year. Please 
check your email for more details. There is an important meeting on Friday at lunch in the Library 
computer lab for the 18 leaders. Please contact your counsellor if you have any questions.  
 

• Notice to all grade 10s and 12: Make sure to check the library window for the Grad Assessment 
Schedules for any changes  
 

 


